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Submission: To hear that feed in solar tariffs are being considered to be reduced greatly disappoints me. I have invested
heavily in solar technology on my home (3 x systems with a total of 52 panels) to support our transition to green alternate
energy and a healthier environment. If the feed in tariffs are reduced I will consider going off the grid completely (as I sure
many other solar power producers will consider) which will reverse the benefits to the grid and other non solar electricity
consumers by removing my excess power for use by others which will lead to high grid based power costs due to lower
numbers of on grid consumers and no low cost solar energy to prop up the grid especially during hot days where demand is at
its peak.





